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Dear Bultum Academy Families,
Happy New Year! As we welcome the end of
January, our students jumped right into an
exciting month filled with enriching activities
and valuable learning experiences. We are
thrilled to share highlights from the month,
including MAP testing, our Scholastic Book
Fair, and various extracurricular programs.
Your continued support and involvement play
a vital role in our students' success, and we
are grateful for the strong partnership we
have with our families. Together, we are
fostering a nurturing environment that
empowers our students to thrive both
academically and socially.

January 2025

Fun Fact of The Week

What’s Included:
MAP Testing Overview: Insight into students' academic progress
and achievements through MAP assessments.
Scholastic Book Fair Highlights: Recap of the successful event and
its impact on students’ love for reading.
Parent-Teacher Conferences Summary: Important discussions
between parents and teachers regarding student progress and
goals.
Picture Day Memories: Capture the joy of students as they took
their annual photos.
Extracurricular Programs: Updates on the launch of the Coding Club
and Soccer Club, encouraging creativity and teamwork.
Math Corps Update: We are thrilled to report that Robin, our Math
Corps teacher, achieved a 100% growth rate among her K-3
students, with an average growth of 60%. This success has allowed
17 students to exit the program in the first half of the year. Alex is
now working to fill these spots, and we welcome Dom, who will
provide tutoring for students in grades 4 and up.



On January 30 and 31, we held our Parent-Teacher
Conferences, providing an excellent opportunity for parents to
meet with teachers and discuss their child's progress. We thank
all the families who attended and participated in these
important conversations about their children's education.

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

BAKE SALE
The Student Council was excited to announce a
bake sale during the recent Parent-Teacher
Conference.  Parents and guardians were
encouraged to stop by and enjoy a delicious
assortment of baked goods, all lovingly prepared
by our talented students. Proceeds from the
bake sale supported future student initiatives
and events, fostering a stronger school
community. 

ACADEMIC SUCESS
Math Corps Update: We are excited to share that
our Math interventionist teachers, helped our K-3
students show growth, with an average increase
of 60%. As a result, 17 students were able to exit
the program in the first half of the year.

Reading Corps Overview: Our Reading
interventionists have also made significant
impacts. On average, each student attended 29
sessions, spending 60 minutes per week in
tutoring. Impressively, 84.2% of students
exceeded their growth targets.



This month, our students
successfully participated in the
Measures of Academic Progress
(MAP) testing. This assessment
allowed us to gain valuable insights
into each student's academic growth
and areas for improvement. Thanks
to all the parents for ensuring their
children were well-rested and
prepared.

MAP Testing

From the week of January 27 to January 31,
the Scholastic Book Fair filled our hallways
with excitement. Students eagerly browsed
through the collection of books, enhancing
their reading skills and fostering a love for
literature. We appreciate all the families who
visited and supported this initiative!

Scholastic Book Fair

Thursday, January 23rd, marked a
memorable day for all our students as
they had their pictures taken. Dressed
in their best outfits, the students
captured wonderful smiles, creating
lasting memories for their families.

PICTURE DAY
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